
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 02 December 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Subject Recognition – well done to all of the students nominated this week! 
English – Emily B (Y10)   Maths – Mason C (Y10)  Science – Niamh C (Y8) 
RE – Lily G (Y8)    History – Ella S (Y8)   French – Isabelle-Jade M (Y7) 
Art & Design – Isaiah B (Y9)  Music – Fabio N (Y10)   Geography – Enya M (Y9) 
Computing – George M (Y10)  Technology – Eve K (Y11)  PE – Harvey B (Y9) 
 
Advent 
Our collective worship over the season of Advent is focused on the themes of Hope, Peace, Joy and Love. 
Our students have been reflecting on the true meaning of Christmas through the teachings of the Catholic 
Church. ‘In everything I did, I showed you that by this kind of hard work we must help the weak, 
remembering the words the Lord Jesus himself said: ‘It is more blessed to give than to receive.’   Acts 20:35 
 
Y11 Mock Exams 
Our Y11 students have completed their first week of mock exams. We are really proud of their attitude and 
commitment. Please continue to keep them in your thoughts and prayers. 
 
REMINDER DATES FOR THIS HALF TERM: 
 
Thursday 8th December: Year 9 Parents’ Evening (In school – booking details have been sent out). 
 
Tuesday 13th December: Parishioners Christmas Coffee Morning from 10am till 12noon. Please email 
enquiry@holyfamilycarlton.org or phone reception if you would like to attend. 
 
Thursday 15th December: Our Carol Concert takes place between 6pm and 7pm. Refreshments will be 
served after the concert. This is always a lovely event and we welcome families to join us. Just email 
enquiry@holyfamilycarlton.org to let us know how many in your family will be coming!  
 
Friday 16th December. We finish at the normal time. 
This will be a non-uniform (Christmas Jumper) day. Donations of £1 should be made through Parentpay. 
There will be Christmas lunch on this day with a set price of £2.50 payable through schools grid. Please 
respond to the groupcall text sent earlier today with your child’s meal and dessert choice. Students entitled 
to free school meals should also repond.  Thank you. Lunchtimes will be staggered on this day to allow each 
Year Group to sit together as a family for their meal.  
Please note: There will be no other food on offer at break or lunchtime on this day. 
There will be no after school homework club on Friday 16/12/22. 
 
I wish you all a peaceful (and productive) weekend! 
 

                                                                                                                                                         
Mrs D. Mitchell  
Headteacher 
 


